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Harney Basin Wetlands Initiative is now Harney Basin Wetlands Collaborative. ​The reality 
is we have always been a collaborative working group, so now our name better reflects it. 
While we’ve made a subtle change to our name, our focus remains exactly the same. 
Since 2011, HBWI, now HBWC, is finding ways to improve the aquatic health and 
sustainability of Malheur Lake, and wild, flood-irrigated wet meadows across the Harney 
Basin. This effort is led by a diverse group of stakeholders, including local ranchers, 
conservation organizations, the Sovereign Nation of the Burns Paiute Tribe, government 
agencies, technical experts, scientists, area residents, nonprofit partners, and others who 
share a love and concern for the Harney Basin. 

High Desert Partnership; a Harney County nonprofit convenes and supports 

six collaboratives including the Harney Basin Wetlands Collaborative. 

 


